
Weekly Newsletter - Autumn Term 1 

Craig has been exploring the local area this term, 

visi�ng the local museum, playing Ac�vity Golf at 

Rutland Water and going across to our local farm. 

 

He might have squeezed in a treat or two for good 

work as well! 



 

Sycamore Class have been 

shopping for some sketch 

pads and notebooks ready 

for a project next term; 

Megan has made a clay cat 

and Ray seems a li)le     

bemused at Tahira’s place 

value work! 

A,er Lime Class had been re-enac�ng 

stories in school, Michelle enjoyed a 

visit to the theatre with Roesha to see a 

live performance. 




